
 

Notice of Availability of HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practices 

 

The Medical, Dental, Health FSA (each a “Plan”) maintains a Notice of Privacy Practices that 
provides information to individuals whose protected health information (PHI) will be used or 
maintained by the Plan.  If you would like a copy of the Plan's Notice of Privacy Practices, 
please contact the Business Office, at 1750 So. Roselle Rd. Palatine, IL 60067, or  
847-755-6600. 


